
News from NeighborWorks Montana's Lending Department

Our Loan Specialists, Lori Yurko and Kandice Ehler, were recently welcomed by
many friendly faces. Lori made lender visits in Bozeman and Belgrade, while
Kandice was in Kalispell and Whitefish.

We know summer is a busy time of year and we thank you for your willingness to
take the time to meet with us. Building relationships with all of you has been a vital
component to our mission of helping Montanans achieve homeownership.
Together, we can all make a difference in the lives of those who live in our
communities, in turn making our communities healthy and vibrant.

We plan to make more visits in the fall, so please let us know if you are interested
in meeting with us. If you would like to know more about our programs or have
questions, please don't hesitate to contact us at any time.

UPDATED HUD INCOME
GUIDELINES

Click the link to view/save the
updated HUD income guidelines.
These took affect June 1, 2018.

http://files.constantcontact.com/254f8ffe501/28b9a8d2-d458-4beb-b676-89b17522a3d7.pdf


As always, we are here if you have questions or need more
information. Please feel free to contact us:

Lori Yurko, Loan Specialist:
406.216.3514

lyurko@nwmt.org

Kandice Ehler, Loan Specialist:
406.216.3502



kehler@nwmt.org

Pat Hilgendorf, Department Manager
406.216.3510

philgendorf@nwmt.org
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